
  

 

 

 
 

 
COUNTY OF ALAMEDA 

 

ADDENDUM No. 1 
 

to 
 

ALAMEDA COUNTY PROJECT #901993 
 

for  
 

RCD Security Screen Installation 
 

NOTICE OF BID CANCELLATION 
 
 
 
 
 

This County of Alameda, General Services Agency (GSA), Addendum has been electronically issued to potential 
bidders via e-mail.  E-mail addresses used are those in the County’s Small Local Emerging Business (SLEB) Vendor 
Database or from other sources.  If you have registered or are certified as a SLEB, please ensure that the complete 
and accurate e-mail address is noted and kept updated in the SLEB Vendor Database.  This Addendum will also be 
posted on the GSA Contracting Opportunities website located at 
http://www.acgov.org/gsa/purchasing/bid_content/ContractOpportunities.jsp. 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 

Alameda County is committed to reducing environmental impacts across our entire supply chain.  
If printing this document, please print only what you need, print double-sided, and use recycled-
content paper.

http://www.acgov.org/gsa/purchasing/bid_content/ContractOpportunities.jsp
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TO ALL PROSPECTIVE BIDDERS for the above project, notice is hereby given that the following changes, 
modifications, corrections, clarifications, and additions, as herein set forth, shall apply to the specifications 
herein and shall be made part thereof and subject to all requirements as if originally specified or drawn.  
 

Notice of Bid Cancellation 
 
The County of Alameda, General Services Agency has CANCELLED the above referenced project (Project No. 
901993) for the Rene C. Davidson Security Screen Installation. A revised date for this project is to be 
determined.  
 
We appreciate your participation and interest in working with Alameda County.  
 
If you have not done so already, we highly recommend subscribing to the County’s eGov Subscriptions to be 
notified of future and upcoming contracting opportunities at: https://gsa.acgov.org/do-business-with-
us/egov-subscriptions/   
 
For information on other current contracting opportunities, please visit our website Current Contracting 
Opportunities Website at: https://gsa.acgov.org/do-business-with-us/contracting-opportunities/  
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